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Dear Collaborator and Colleague,

The Binational Parent Leadership Institute (BPLI) will hold its third Parent Conference entitled
“Movimiento y Compromiso” (“Movement and Commitment”) on Saturday, March 21, 2020.
This event is in collaboration with Latino Education & Advocacy Days 2020 (LEAD) to be
held in the San Manuel Student Events Center, at California State University San Bernardino,
California.

This conference will attract over 150 persons from Riverside and San Bernardino Counties—  attendees to in-
clude school district staff and administrators, university officials and parent and community leadership.

This event will provide the opportunity for promotion of your products/services via exhibit tables in reserved
areas. Specific details are denoted as follows:

% $100 — fee to reserve one (1) table with two (2) chairs and reserved space in the name of your organiza-
tion/business.

¢ In the event of cancellation, you will be reimbursed 100% if you cancel prior to March 13th. Cancella-
tions after this date will only be reimbursed 50%.

% You may register no later than March 13th — check should be made payable to “BPLI/ 2020 Confe-
rence” and mailed to the following person/address:

BPLI Conference 2020 — Exhibitors
ATTN: Isabel Torres, BPLI Vice President
4703 Valley Glen Dr, Corona, CA 92880

Should you decide to participate please note that you are responsible for providing your own promotional table
cloth and products. In addition, you must arrive by 8:00a.m. to set up your assigned space—and you will be
required to vacate your space by 3:30p.m.

We look forward to having your presence and hope to hear from you very soon. Should you require additional
information or if we can be of further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me via the information deno-
ted below.

Respectfully,

Dsabel Torves

Vice President, Binational Parent Leadership Institute (BPLI)

|.torresbpli@gmail.com | (951) 733-2489
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